
VGSA Monthly Meeting Minutes 
June 10, 2014 

 
President: Scott Smith    1st Vice President: George Countryman 
2nd Vice President: Nikki Meler   Treasurer: Trudy Wood 
Past President: Todd Marquiss   Secretary: Tricia Garcia 
UIC: Mike Sturdevant    ASA District Commissioner: Nikki Meler 
12U/14U Director: Nikki Meler   Training League/8U/10U Director: Trudy Wood 
T-Ball Director: Tara Wood   Training Director: vacant 
Tournament Director: Rick Kincaid  Equipment: Gary Garcia 
  
Meeting called to order by Nikki Meler at 7:08pm. 
 
Some league teams have had issues making games up on Mondays. Some teams want to make them up, 
others do not. 
 
Treasurer report, Trudy Wood- income for the month of May was $22,218.41; expenses for the month 
of May was $19,043.25; the beginning balance was $39,837.08 and the current balance is $42,129.64. 
 
Mike Sturdevant- all umpire issues have been resolved. Please contact Mike with any further issues. 
 
The 16U/18U tournament was a huge success! Very few hiccups. 
 
President, Scott Smith, met with the local lacrosse organization, looking to form a proposition to play 
girls lacrosse at VGSA.  Nick Underland, the representative of the girl’s organization, presented a 
proposed realignment of our current fields to demonstrate how a few of our VGSA fields can be 
converted to play lacrosse.  A meeting with county official, Eric Christianson, will take place on June 24th, 
2014. 
 
Teams already inquiring about Fall Softball. It has been suggested that one of the larger fastpitch teams 
in Vancouver, sponser Fall Ball.  
 
George Countryman has been proposing the idea of forming a kick ball league/event for the elementary 
and middle schools. 
 
 
 
 
 


